
 

 
 

 

 

STROUDSBURG BOROUGH CURBSIDE BRUSH PICK UP 

 

The Stroudsburg Borough Street Department will pick up brush curbside on Oct. 3, 

6, 10, 14, and 17, 2025.  Materials collected are limited to tree branches and prunings, 

twigs, small bushes (without root ball), hedges and tree logs not exceeding 5-

inches in diameter. Limbs must be cut to a 4-foot length and tied in bundles not 

exceeding 50 pounds. Other materials should be placed in containers for easy pick 

up. Place materials curbside prior to 8 a.m. 

Note that this program does NOT include pick up of grass clippings, leaves, 

flowers, vines, roots, or garden and vegetable plants. These items should be 

composted. 

Brian D. Ace, Jr. 

Street Superintendent 

 
 


